
 

Temporary change allowing crew members to 
bring food and drink through security at LHR 
May 13, 2020 
Flight attendants departing LHR 
 
Due to the impact of COVID-19 on restaurant availability at London Heathrow Airport 
(LHR), crew members are temporarily being permitted to carry food and liquid through 
security.  

• Food and drink must be for personal use and for consumption during your flight 

• No drinks will be permitted in containers exceeding 2 liters in quantity 

• No items can be presented in a frozen state 

Additionally, you may bring hand sanitizer solution in containers not exceeding 300ml. 

All items must be removed from your bag prior to security screening.  

 

Amanda Freitag 
Senior Manager, Flight Service Operations and Security 
Amanda.Freitag@aa.com  
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